
  
  
  
  

  The ASE will Stop Printing its Monthly Newsletter 

  May 21, 2013  

Amman stock Exchange (ASE) as of June 2013 will stop printing ASE News Letter hardcopy, and the
ASE will resume designing the newsletter and uploading it on the ASE website www.exchange.jo.
Within the library and publications window.
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